Kohler, Bob

27 2 Avenue NE

Pelican Rapids, MN 56572
April 22, 2016

Mr. Brian Korf

Principle

Pelican Rapids High School
PO Box 642

Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Dear Mr. Briah Korf:

Please accept this as my official letter of resignation. | have accepted a job with The Inn at Dunvilla as Assistant
General Manager. This was not an easy decision and took much thought and prayer. | am so grateful for the
opportunity that you and the school gave to me. Everyone involved with the school is so wonderful to work with!
| am hoping to be able to be invoived with the school in some sort of volunteer capacity.

My last day at Pelican Rapids High School will be Thursday, May 26, 2016. | would be happy to meet with you at
your convenience to discuss the transition of my duties to my successor.

Sincerely,

A

Kohler, Bob



